
Edward J. Bosti 

 

Minutes- June 14, 2023 
PTA President Diana Armandi called the meeting to order at 7:02 pm. Quorum met with 10 members 
logged on at 7:13pm. Christina Yazbek – 2nd V.P. and Mrs. Kimball – Principal, were in attendance. 
Colleen Basile – 1st V.P., Amanda Courtney – Secretary and Theresa Smith – Treasurer, were absent.   

Secretary’s Report (presented by Diana Armandi) 
 10 members logged on. Quorum was met. 
 The May minutes were emailed to the membership. No discussion took place; proceeded with 

vote. Dawn Ramirez motioned. Katie Poppe seconded it. 7 ayes, 0 nays. The May minutes were 
approved. 

Treasurer’s Report (presented by Diana Armandi) 
 Current balance in bank account is $15,593.54.   
 Revenue: We received profit checks from: Chipotle $345.41, Friendly’s $158.81 and Amazon 

Smile $129.06.   
 Expenses: We paid: Aim insurance $350.00, the 4 High School Scholarships $1400.00, Cultural 

Arts $3322.80, our website renewal $235.87, spent $164.85 for the 5th grade award prizes and 
$2838.95 on Field Day.   

 Field Day was a success. Thank you to the teachers and staff for running it, Theresa Smith for 
handling the T-shirts and to the DJ for keeping the kids entertained with music.  
 

President’s Report (Diana Armandi)  
 We received thank you cards from the children for the DJ at Field Day and for bringing Corey the 

Dribbler as an assembly for the whole school.  
 Pizzaiolo fundraiser – thank you to all for coming down and participating last night. We raffled 

off a Blackstone Griddle as our Father’s Day Raffle. Congratulations to the Tuttle family!   
 The 5th Grade Awards is next week. Teachers choose 1 student from each class to receive the 

PTA Good Citizen Award. They will receive a Visa gift card. 
 School Supply sale is underway. If you purchase through this fundraiser, the supplies will be on 

your child’s desk on the first day of school. The flyer was also mailed to the incoming 
kindergarten families.  

2nd Vice President (Christina Yazbek)  
 Joseph is still tallying the numbers from our spring plant sale. We hope you all enjoy your 

beautiful plants.  
 Friendly’s fundraiser was a fun night out for the kids. We have already received our profit check. 

Thanks to everyone who joined us.  

Report of Standing Committee (Christina Yazbek) 
 Membership- Our membership goal is 181. We have 196 members. State dues are up to date. 
 Cultural Arts - our final assembly was on 5/19. Corey the dribbler came into the school & 

performed for the whole school. The kids loved this assembly! 



Principal’s Report (Mrs. Kimball)  
 Bus behavior- the number of incidents are rising. There are more kids on the bus. 
 Field Day- special thanks to Mr. Oldis, Ms. West and the lunch ladies for all their hard work 

to make this day special. The nurses reported 0 cases affected by the AQI that day.  
 Flag Day will be taped and the link will be shared.  
 Collection of the can/pop tops will end this Friday. We will be collecting again next year.  

 
Report of Informative Committees  

 Board of Education Report (Diana Armandi) – on 5/23 they congratulated Jackie Dilorenzo and 
April Iannitelli on joining the Board of Ed next year. They met on 6/13 where they announced 
staff members receiving tenure and retiring. Congrats to Elizabeth Schmid on receiving tenure. 
Best of luck to Diane Boyle and Maureen Strifler on their retirement. 

 Co-Council Report – met 6/12 to vote on the new Board. No news yet on replacing or keeping 
our mascot. 

 Site Based Management Team Meeting- Volunteers needed for 2023-24 school year! Please 
consider joining. They meet once a month, usually Wednesday morning from 8:35-9am at Bosti. 

Old Business - None 
New Business – None 
 
Announcements 

 PJ Day – June 20th 
 Early Dismissal – June 21, 22 & 23rd 

Ongoing Fundraisers:  
Shop Givebacks.com using Google Chrome and the PTA earns 1% back of your sales.  
 
Communication Methods: 
Remind app: text @bostipta to the number 81010. Facebook: Bosti PTA group, Gmail: 
bostipta@gmail.com, Website: bostipta.org. 

Have a wonderful summer! See you in September! 

Meeting adjourned at 7:41 pm with 10 people logged on. 


